
Telephone: 

01398 331121 

bamptonadmin@swsf.org 

Don’t forget our 

website is updated 

regularly! 

Diary dates: 

11th-14th 

Oct:Cornwall Resi-

dential Y3/4 

18th/19th Oct: Par-

ent consultations 

Term Dates 

Autum Half Term—24th 

to 28th Oct 16 

Non pupil day: 31st Oct 

Term ends: 16th Dec 

Spring term: 3rd Jan 

2017 

Uniform 

In order to positively rep-

resent the school, please 

ensure your child is 

wearing correct uniform. 

 red  logo jumper, 

 white polo top 

(preferably with 

logo)  

 black or dark grey 

skirt/trousers.  

 Plain black school 

shoes. No trainers 

or ballet pumps. 

Please ensure your child 

has PE & Swim Kit in 

school every day, in a 

drawstring bag. 

 

Monday 3rd October 2016 

We’ve had some exciting additions 

to our 

School this week. EYFS took delivery of a 

wooden train for their outside area as well 

as a brilliant sand pit. They’ve already set 

off on various imaginative adventures! It’s 

been great seeing everyone enjoy them-

selves so much on it. 

The long awaited shed has arrived—thank 

you to all who helped fundraise for it. It’s 

going to make such a difference to the way 

we plan our outside activitites, including 

Woodland School! 

Welcome to our newsletter, available online at  http://bamptonschool.org/ 

 
This Week 

Tues: Clubs as normal 

Weds: Cornwall Residen-

tial meeting at 3pm 

Thurs 8pm: PTFA meeting 

at 9, Brook Street 

Parent Consultation Ap-

pointment letters go out 

this week—back by FRI-

DAY 7TH October please 

Our popular Reading Raffle is up and running 

again. Your child will be entered in this if they 

read at least 5 times a week. Please keep up the  

good work by listening to your child read and en-

tering your comments in their Reading Diary. It’s 

also a good way of communicating with your 

child’s teacher. 

Cornwall residential 

Final preparations are in hand for 

the Fox Class Residential to Corn-

wall next week. There’s a Parent 

meeting on Wednesday 5th at 

3pm in Fox Class. You should have 

received the final letter and Kit List. 

PLEASE stick to the list—there isn’t 

much room for anything else! 

Remember we’ll keep in touch with 

you via Twitter @BamptonSCH 

which will also echo on our website 

KS2 music club 

There’s still some space on Mr 

Fortune’s KS2 Music club on a 

Thursday afternoon. They are 

having great fun composing 

new songs—do join in if you 

can!  

 

What a fantastic Harvest Festival at Church! 

The children rehearsed very hard all week and 

we were proud of their engagement in the 

service.  Thank you to Rev. Kevin Chandra for 

his words on Sharing at Harvest time. You can 

see more photos on the school website: 

 


